Anglo Portuguese School of London

19th October 2020

At APSoL this week;

Today marks the end of the first term! We have really enjoyed teaching all your children and look forward to seeing them all after the break.

Despite being a shorter week, we have been just as busy. In Literacy, we read 'Super Duper Me' by Sophie Henn. The children wrote about being superheroes.

In Maths, the children have been doing lots of counting. Counting everyday objects helps the children understand how count using one to one correspondence, one number representing one object. It also helps them understand number sequence and subitising, knowing how many there is in a small group, without counting.

Outside in the playground, the children have been excited and fascinated by making potions and playing with our new hoola hoops.











Português

Esta semana estivemos a ler o livro "O meu corpo, o teu corpo".

Os alunos recapitularam os nomes das partes do corpo, comparam o seu corpo com o corpo de diferentes animais e ainda exploraram emoções alfabeticamente.

Cantaram a música "ABC Rock" e usaram um microfone para dinamizar a canção.



Please feel free to send the work in or email to us using the email below:

eyfs@angloportugueseschool.org with an explanation of the work and your child's name.

Please note that this email is solely for submitting work, videos, songs, pictures of your child's home-learning.

Emails regarding any other matter or queries, must continue to be emailed to info@anqloportuqueseschool.org

Important dates coming up:

Tuesday: bring bookbag books to school and signed reading record

Wednesday: PE day — children wear their full PE kit and blazer to school

Friday: New reading books taken home

Half-term: 26-30th October

Parent volunteers

Thank you so much to all the parents who volunteered and helped us to make a water wall, a stage and a stall! We couldn't have achieved all of this without you!

Thank you also for all the music wall and pumpkin donations!

